
Holy  Corner  Community
Playgroup is assessed as good
by inspectors

The Holy Corner Community Playgroup
has received a “good” report from
Education  Scotland  following  a
recent inspection.
Inspectors commended the staff and families on their close
working relationship which creates a “nurturing and inclusive
ethos”.  It  is  this  which  allows  the  children  to  make
supportive  connections  helping  them  to  “learn  and  be
confident”.

The report issued today offers a couple of minor improvements
by planning and monitoring progress.

The playgroup is owned by The City of Edinburgh Council.

The report is below:
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